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On behalf of the Government of Alberta, it is my pleasure to send greetings to 

everyone attending the 120th Running of the Millarville Races. 

Horse racing has a rich history in our province, contributing to our economy and 

employment and providing valued entertainment and recreation in our communities. 

The Millarville Races are a cherished tradition and a wonderful way to celebrate your 

community on Canada Day. I hope locals and visitors alike enjoy the parade, the 

horses and all the family-friendly activities.    

Thank you to the Millarville Racing and Agricultural Society for your commitment to 

bringing people together and honouring Alberta’s agricultural heritage. Best wishes as 

you mark this milestone and good luck to all of the owners and jockeys. 

Have a great time! 
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